
  

 

  
 

Update on Yes Bank (India) 
 

06 August 2020 

Further to the notice released on 24 March 2020, FTSE Russell notes the recent equity offering of Yes 

Bank (India, BL6CR27) whereby new shares have been issued which are not subject to the three year 
lock-in.   Consistent with the one year exclusion rule for constituents removed due to the imposition of 

sanctions, failing headroom, or failing liquidity, Yes Bank will be considered for re-inclusion one year after 
the equity offering of unrestricted shares became effective (i.e. 17 July 2021). 
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